
 

 

Covid-19 and the South African Wire Association 

 

The Coronavirus pandemic has made a huge impact on all business and industry over 

the last few months. As the Association for the Wire fraternity in South Africa we have 
been looking at the best possible ways to ensure that everyone stays safe.  

As a priority SAWA is working with the industry to keep businesses running and remain 

productive; looking at new best practice and to assist with innovative ways of working; 

to remain connected and to make sure that everyone gets to go home safely. 

The SAWA team has remote access to all our essential business systems, while ceasing 
all non-essential travel on local, regional and international commitments and events. 

We have put on hold all our events scheduled - until we have a clearer view of what will 

be happening for the rest of this year. 

 

We remain available to you on the end of a phone or email, for any enquiries, concerns, 

or information you need.  

 

We seek, as always, is to support our members as well as we can through this 

unprecedented period in all our lives. We’ll certainly update the site with any new events 

for our members when we can, but in the meantime stay safe. 

 

 

ENDS. 


